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Dear Sir, 
My name is Alan Landis,I am a Life Fellow of the Museum, I have never written to a 
Member of Parliament before,but I am so upset by the decision of this Government,I am 
really stressed out. 
This is a very bad move,on many counts and will ruin the heart of our great city.I have 
been a passionate supporter of the Museum for forty years and helped establish many 
collectors societies. 
In discussions with a majority of them,they will not go or support by donation or time a 
move to Parramatta,surely funds spent on this action could be better spent elsewhere and 
both the range of objects in the collection a sample could be placed in a "re-cycled" 
historic property in Parramatta,where sport is more appreciated. 
Please Sir,use your vote to stop this catastrophe!! 
Thank you for your time, 
Alan Landis 
 


